
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

July 30, 1998 

 

 

BY MAIL 

 

To:  Bonnie Hunter 

 

From:  Ben Rockwell 

 

Subject: Straggler Document from June 17 meeting 

 

Bonnie, attached is a straggler document from the 17 June 1998 meeting.  I held the document back 

so that I could reference it while I processed the Bagley Report.  I hope this hasn’t created any 

problems.  If you have any questions, please call me at           (202) 724-0088.  Thank you. 

 

 


